
COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

17575 PEAK AVENUE 
MORGAN HILL, CA  95037 

 

GENERAL: (408) 779-7271 
FAX: (408) 779-3117 

 

WWW.MORGANHILL.CA.GOV 

 
 

 

Page 1 of 1 

CRC LOCKER ROOM TILE PROJECT, Addendum #1 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 29, 2016 

TO: ALL RESPONDING PARTIES TO THE PUBLIC BID FOR THE 

CENTENNIAL RECREATION CENTER LOCKER ROOMS TILE PROJECT 

   

FROM: DALE DAPP – CITY OF MORGAN HILL 

CYNTHIA IWANAGA – CITY OF MORGAN HILL 

 

SUBJECT: REQUIRED CALIFORNIA STATE LICENSE BOARD (CSLB) LICENSE 

CLASSIFICATION 

ENGINEER’S COST ESTIMATE 

PHASING PLAN DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 

 

 

1. Required California State License Board (CSLB) License: 

This project requires a valid California Contractor’s license for C-54 Tile (Ceramic and Mosaic) CSLB 

 classification, NOT a C-15 (Floor and Floor Covering) CSLB contractor’s license as listed in the original bid 

 documents.  If a B licensed General Contractor bids on this project, they must have a subcontractor with a C-54 Tile 

 license that is installing the tile floor. 

 

2. Engineer’s Cost Estimate: 

The estimated total cost for both the base bid (Locker Rooms) and the bid alternate (Family Changing Rooms and 

Hallway) is $210,000. 

 

3. Phasing Plan for Locker Rooms During Construction: 

  

 Phase I- Construction on Men’s Locker Room; Women’s Locker Room to remain open;  Family Changing Rooms 

 and Hallway Closed and Used as Men’s Locker Room 

 

 Phase II- Men’s Locker Room (now finished) temporarily used as women’s locker room; Women’s Locker Room 

 under construction, Family Changing Room are closed and used as temporary Men’s Locker Room 

 

 Phase III-Men’s and Women’s Locker Rooms both finished and back to normal use.  Family Changing Rooms and 

 Hallway now under construction (if within City’s budget). 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 

Bidder acknowledges receipt of this addendum, which shall be attached to the proposal. 

 

   

Contractor’s Representative  Date 

 

 

THIS DOCUMENT AND THE ATTACHMENTS SHALL BECOME PART OF THE 

PROJECTS SPECIFICATION 


